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The Eurof WFTU Conference, which took place in Creteil, Val de Marne - France - January 28/30, has unanimously voted its support to the Palestinian people, who have been subjected for more than a year to military genocide by the Israeli Zionist state, which has already produced more than 45,000 dead and more than 120,000 injured, including women and children.
The conference has invited all the affiliates and friends of the WFTU in Europe and in the world to continue the mobilisation in all countries, cities and workplaces to stop the genocide, demanding the end of the bombing and killing, the immediate end of the occupation of the Palestinian land and the recognition by the international community of the independent Palestinian State on the borders of 1967 with Jerusalem as its capital.
